
Food Waste is the single  
largest material sent to landfills 

Torridge District Council are introducing a weekly food 

waste recycling service. In addition to the small 

kitchen caddy, the Council will also be delivering a 

larger food caddy to all households. 
 

These larger food caddies have a lockable handle 

which ensures that they are seagull (and other vermin) 

proof, and will be collected weekly alongside your 

green box and green/brown bags. 

 
From 4th June residents will no longer be able  

to place food waste in their green wheelie bins! 
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